
Bi-weekly Adolescent Update VIII 

 
With the start of the New Year, the adolescent class has been going through many 
transitions.  The most notable and exciting is our move into Cozzi Hall (the Cape Cod)!  
Although the space is not completely setup yet, the students have settled right in to their 
new space.  Everyone is excited and happy to be here, and can’t wait to get the space 
fully furnished and operational. 
 
In addition to the move, we began our second humanities unit of the year on the 
Industrial Revolution.  The students have been working hard, studying that era from lots 
of different perspectives, for example, the advancements in industry, inventions, 
capitalism and communism, the causes and effects of the industrial revolution, and 
reform movements.  The students have started working on their own individual projects.  
To coincide with this unit, we read Lyddie, a historical novel about the life of a farm girl 
who goes to work in a factory.   
 
In CE, the students have been looking at and creating 
one, two, and three point perspective drawings.  In PE, 
the students enjoyed the Krav Maga demo class, and are 
looking forward to the nine-week course starting on 
February 12! 
 
In math, the students are looking ahead to some new 
work in addition to reviewing work from before the 
holiday break.  With Ms. Julia, they are working on their 
own individual curriculum plans for the rest of the year. 
 
 

*** 
Just before the holiday break, there were a lot of middle school happenings, and in the 
rush did not send out a bi-weekly update.  The following are an assortment of photos 
from the couple weeks leading up to the holiday, to give you a picture of what we were 
up to! 
 
 



 
 
 
 


